
 

  THE SOUTH WOLDS ACADEMY AND SIXTH FORM 
Church Drive, Keyworth, Nottingham NG12 5FF 

  
Information for Students, Summer 2021  

Results and Certificates 
 

 
 

Teacher Assessed Grades 
  
The South Wolds Academy and Sixth Form (SWA) has determined grades in accordance with the JCQ 
guidance (https://www.jcq.org.uk/summer-2021-arrangements/) and has submitted these grades to the 
relevant awarding organisation by the required deadline. 
 

To support your understanding, please refer to Ofqual’s Student Guide to Awarding: Summer 2021 
(https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/student-guide-to-awarding-summer-2021) which tells you how 
you will get your qualifications in summer 2021 and where you can get more information.  This document is 
also available on the SWA website (Students, Exams, Exams Information). 
 

 

Arrangements for Results Days 
 

Please note results are not allowed to be given out over the telephone. 

 
 
GCE (AS, A Levels) and Other Level 3 Qualification Results – Tuesday 10th August 
 
Year 13 students will be able to collect their results, in person, from 8.30 until 10.00 am in the Refectory on 
Tuesday  10th August.  Year 12 Core Maths results will also be available for collection at the later time of 
10.00 until 10.30 am.   
 
If you are unable to collect your results, but would like someone else to do so, on your behalf, please send 
an email, from your school email account, to exams@southwolds.notts.sch.uk.  Please ensure you give the 
name of the person collecting and ask them to bring proof of identity with them.  In the absence of either an 
email/note of permission or proof of identity, your results will not be given out.   After 10.30 am results will 
be posted to home addresses. 
  
 
GCSE and Other Level 1/2 Qualification Results – Thursday 12th August  
 
Whilst we still would want to have on-site results day collections, practicalities are such that we have 
decided to send electronic results to students.  They will receive results by their school email, from 8.30 am 
on Thursday 12th August.  
 
If you do not have access to your school email account, please email helpdesk@southwolds.notts.sch.uk 
by Friday 23rd July giving full details of your issue.  If these issues cannot be resolved or you would prefer 
to receive your results by post, please email exams@southwolds.notts.sch.uk.  However, in line with exam 
board regulations, please be aware that results cannot be posted until Thursday 12th August, so will not be 
received until on or after Friday 13th August.   
  
We appreciate that whilst most of our students can celebrate and share (virtual) hugs and tears of joy, 
obviously there are some students who are disappointed. We will have staff on hand on both results days 
to help our students.  For year 13 we will have staff available for UCAS support.  For year 11 we will have 
staff available, via email, to support students in case they want or need to change their plans for their next 
steps. 
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Appeals 
 

Full details of the arrangements for appeals are available on the SWA website (Students, Exams, Exams 
Information). 
 
 

Certificates 
 

Certificates must be collected and signed for after 1st December.  Certificates may be collected by a 
nominated individual, provided they have written authorisation to do so.  Certificates will be retained for two 
years.  


